Sophie Tran 11602 Old Fashion Way Garden Grove, CA 92840 sophiebaotran@gmail.com RECEIVED SITY OF GARDEN GROVE CITY CLERK'S OFFICE

2016 JAN 21 P 4: 57

January 14, 2016

Sugeiry Reynoso
Recording Secretary
Parks, Recreation and Arts Commission
Community Services Department
City of Garden Grove

Dear Fellow Commissioners and City Staff:

It has been an honor and a privilege to serve alongside you all for the past year as a Parks, Recreation and Arts Programs Commissioner. During my time, I was able to see the great work the city does to serve the community.

Unfortunately, I will no longer be able to serve as a commissioner in the City of Garden Grove because I will be moving my location of residence.

I am thankful for all the work that the city staff has done and grateful to have served alongside the other community leaders in the Parks, Recreation and Arts Programs. Thank you for your time and I wish you all the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Sophie Tran